

IZMIR DEMOKRASI ÜNIVERSITESI YABANCI DİLLER YÜKSEKOKULU HAZIRLIK MUAFİYET/ SEVİYE TESPİT SINAVI SORU ÖRNEKLERİ

Önemli Not: Bu sorular birimimiz tarafından yapılan hazırlık muafiyet/seviye tespit sınavı sorularına örnek olarak paylaşılmıştır. Soru tür, sayı ve içerikleri üzerinde değişiklik yapma hakkı İzmir Demokrasi Üniversitesi Yabancı Diller Yüksekokulunda saklıdır.

 A. Listen to each re 	cording and choose	the best o	ption.
--	--------------------	------------	--------

1.	What is	the talk main	ly about?			
	a)	Brian's diet	b) Brian's life	c) Brian's family	d) Brian's education	
2.	Which of the following is one of Brian's hobbies?					
	a)	studying	b) dancing	c) playing piano	d) working	
В.	Choose	the best opti	on to complete the sente	ences.		
3.	Jack is a really boy. He always studies in his room when his friends are playing outside.					
	a) fun		b) hardworking	c) careful	d) tired	
4.	My parents for an apartment because we are going to move to another city next month.					
	a) lool	k	b) looked	c) will look	d) are looking	
5.	It is real				lled him five times, but he	
	is not picking up his phone or answering text messages.					
	a) con	nmunicate	b) affect	c) compete	d) invite	
6.	I be at home at 6 p.m. It is my parents' rule for the weekdays.					
	a) hav	e to	b) shouldn't	c) can't	d) might	
7.	Journalists need to check if the information they publish is from a/an source.					
	a) rou	gh	b) rare	c) reliable	d) frightening	
8.	Our cor	npany's	cost has been in	creasing rapidly. We nee	d to cancel selling some of	
	the goods or we will go bankrupt.					
	a) pro	duce	b) production	c) producer	d) productive	
9.	The hou	use at the end	of the street,	_ my grandfather built, n	eeds renovating.	
	a) tha	t	b) who	c) whose	d) which	
10.	Sam		to his colleague for the w	ay he spoke yesterday, b	ut he didn't. The manager	
	is not h	appy about th	e situation, and he might	get fired because of this.		
	a) sho	uld have apol	ogized	b) should apologize		
	c) migh	t have apologi	ized	b) might apologize		



C. Choose the best option to complete the paragraph.

It is true that computers are very popular nowadays, but they can do more harm					
	11.	a. as	b. than	c. to	d. a
	12.	a. expand	b. murder	c. quit	d. damage
	13.	a. can	b. must	c. ought to	d. have to
	14.	a. who	b. whose	c. which	d. where
	15.	a. press	b. promote	c. cancel	d. delete
	16	a definitely	h approximately	c slowly	d daily

C. Read the following texts and answer the questions.

¹Isla Fisher, Rose Byrne and Mia Wasikowska are three famous actresses who work in Hollywood, and they have many things in common.

²All three come from Australia and before going to Hollywood their very first acting jobs were in Australian TV dramas and soap operas. They've acted in some very popular films. Isla was in Wedding Crashers and The Great Gatsby; Rose was in Bridesmaids and X-Men: First Class and Mia was in Alice in Wonderland and Jane Eyre. They've all won awards in the USA and Australia for their acting. However, outside of acting, they've done some interesting and <u>unusual</u> things. Isla isn't only interested in films. She studied theatre in France when she was younger, and she's written two novels. Rose has worked for UNICEF in Australia. She's also a model and has done TV work for Max Factor. It is a famous make-up company which has shops all over the world. Mia, the youngest of the three, trained as a dancer at school, but now she really loves taking photos and has won a national prize in Australia for one of her photos.

³Isla, Rose and Mia aren't just three amazing actresses, they're three amazing women.

17	Which	of the	following	r ic	EVICES
17.	vvnicn	or the	TOHOWINS	15	FALSE

d) is also a model

- a) Rose Byrne is also a model.
- b) Mia Wasikowska is older than Rose Byrne.
- c) Isla Fisher won an award in USA and Australia.
- d) Isla Fisher has written two novels.

18. What does "it" in paragr a) UNICEF	aph 2 refer to? b) model	c) Max Factor	d) TV
19. Rose Byrne			
a) was in The Great	t Gatsby		
b) is from United St	tates of America		
c) won an award in	France		



20. What does the word "unusual" mean in paragraph 2?

a) not normal b) not good c) not happy d) not funny

ANSWER KEY

1	h
т.	v

2. b

3. b

4. d

5. a

- -

6. a

7. c

8. b

9. d

10. a

11. b

12. d

13. a

14. c

15. d

15. u

16. a 17. b

18. c

19. d

20. a

SPEAKING

PART 1 – PICTURE DESCRIPTION

"Please tell us what you see in the photograph."



PART 2 – FOLLOW-UP

- What is your greatest achievement?
- What are three things are you good at?

WRITING

Write a four-paragraph essay on the topic below. (300 WORDS)

• What do you think people can do to reduce pollution in the world? Use specific reasons and examples to support your ideas.